
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/12/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04444-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 10:36 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 10:24 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: #2025-0011 

Hello 

Protest (Good Job). 

Consina 

From: Carolina Sivoli <sivolic@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 12:39 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good afternoon, 
I’m Carolina Sivoli and I reside at 5250 NW 84th Ave Apt 1808, Doral , FL 33166. 
I have lived in other states and have been a resident of Florida for over 30 years. I have seen Florida Power & 
Light restore power through many hurricanes. In my opinion no other company provides more information on 
how power restoration is progressing. The information is everywhere on the TV, on their website and they even 
text it to you. They are open and transparent on everything they are doing. I know that everyday there are more 
and more people in Florida and frankly to have progress you must investment. I just recently visited my elderly 
parents in Venezuela. I can’t tell you how many times the power just went out and with no explanations or 
information on when it was to return. We need reliable electricity to keep moving forward. Our quality of life 
depends on it. Florida Power & Light does a good job and I believe in them. 

Thank you 

Carolina Sivoli 
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